
 

 

 

PUBLIC BUILDING COMMISSION 

TOWN OF SOUTH WINDSOR, CONNECTICUT 

 

MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

September 23, 2016  

 

TO:   Lori Trahan, Town Clerk  

FROM:  Ann Walsh, Clerk  

 

Please be advised that the special meeting of the Public Building Commission posted 

for Wednesday, September 28, 2016 has been cancelled.  

 

Thank you 


